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SRMC Primary Care – Salem Expands Practice 

SRMC Primary Care – Salem recently hosted a ribbon-cutting ceremony to celebrate the practice’s 
expansion and relocation to 2020 East State Street, Suite C in Salem.  An affiliated practice of Salem 
Regional Medical Center, SMRC Primary Care – Salem is the office location of Stephanie Raynish, M.D.; 
Steven Swain, M.D.; Joseph Miladore, M.D.; and Gabrielle Dickerhoof, CNP.  
 
These providers offer a full range of health care services for patients of all ages including: 
• Pediatric care 
• Management of chronic diseases 
• Wellness care and prevention 
• Annual physicals 
• Immunizations 
• Gynecological care and contraceptive counseling 
• Virtual visits 
 
For more information or to schedule an appointment with one of the SRMC Primary Care – Salem 
providers, call 330-332-7807. Office hours are Monday – Friday from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Representatives from Salem Regional Medical Center and SRMC Primary Care – Salem gathered recently for a 

ribbon-cutting ceremony to celebrate the expansion and relocation of the practice to 2020 E. State Street, 

Suite C in Salem.  Pictured front row from left are: Denise Harlan (Vice Chair, SRMC Board of Directors), Anita 

Hackstedde, M.D. (SRMC President & CEO), Gabrielle Dickerhoof, Certified Nurse Practitioner, Joseph 

Miladore, M.D., Stephanie Raynish, M.D., and Richard Beatty, M.D. (SRMC Chief Medical Officer), along with 

representatives from the SRMC Board of Directors and practice staff. 


